

August 30, 1990

Dear Carl,

Thank you for your letter, it came as quite a surprise to hear from a listener so far away. We are a listener-supported Christian radio station, and get many letters from our listeners, but no doubt yours has been from the farthest distance.

I wish you could receive our good programming all the time.

Your information is correct, but off by one hour. We are in the Eastern time zone.

I do not know if you know Jesus Christ as your personal Saviour, so I am enclosing a small tract that I hope you will take the time to read. It is perhaps for this reason that you were able to hear our station, and took the initiative to write.

If you ever come this way, please look us up.

Sincerely, Danel of Umpleton

Darrel J. Tempelton

Station Manager

DJT;dt Enc